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Hello Year 7,  
 
My name is Mrs Dhillon and I will be your Year Leader when you join our fantastic high school in September. I am
really looking forward to meeting all of you and introducing you to the many  opportunities Dormers Wells High
School has to offer.   
 
At the start of your first day in September, you will be welcomed by your form tutor. Your form tutor will help you to
settle into your new school and will be there for you should you need to share any worries, concerns or just tell them
about your day.    
 
All of the staff at Dormers Wells High School are committed to making sure every student is happy,  healthy and
achieves their full potential. Our school offers lots of extra-curricular activities and clubs so everyone is able to take
part in something they enjoy. I would encourage you to start thinking about what new challenges you would like to
take on in September whether  they are new  sporting activities,  drama, music or anything else! Having worked at
Dormers Wells High School for a number of years, I know that the school makes every student feel welcome and part
of the school community and this will be the same for you in September.  
 
Attending Dormer Wells High School will be the start of an exciting new period in your life. You will work hard and
learn new fascinating things, you will also make new friends and have new experiences and opportunities. All staff
and students at Dormers Wells High School look forward to sharing your new adventure with you.  
 
I look forward to working with you in September.  
 
Mrs Dhillon 
Year 7 Year Leader


